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Comments: My name is Christopher Martin-Ives I am a Teamster with IBT local 492. I also used to be an EMT

and a rescue technician with the Albuquerque Mountain Rescue Council. I write to tell you that I do not support

using sacred wilderness for corporate profit. If more recreation areas are to be made in the Sandias there is a

more important need that the profits from those recreations should go to restoring the wilderness and funding the

search and Rescue teams that save the lives of people who come to use these resources. Building tourism

attractions can be a great way to bolster our wilderness but not if all the profit goes to line only a few pockets.

The money NEEDS to go back into the Sandias and not in pockets. Please don't allow the brutalization of our

most important resources. 


